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DATE:  August 30, 2018 
 
TO:  All Parents, Guardians, and Staff Members 
 
FROM: Peter Fusco 
  Director of Facilities 
 
RE:  INTEGRATED PEST MANAGEMENT POLICY 
 
 
The Bristol Board of Education has adopted an Integrated Pest Management Policy 
regarding pesticide use in the Bristol Public Schools. 
 
The school district will incorporate Integrated Pest Management procedures (IPM) to 
manage structural and landscape pests and the toxic chemicals for their control in order to 
alleviate pest problems with the least possible hazard to people, property and the 
environment. 
 
Parents/guardians and staff who desire prior notification of every pesticide application 
should register a request in writing with their school office at the beginning of the school 
year or when their child is registered. 
 
The school will post a copy of the Pesticide Application Plan at least 24 hours prior to 
any pesticide application. 
 
Copies of the adopted Board Policy regarding Integrated Pest Management will be 
available in each school office. 
 
Any questions regarding this policy may be directed to my attention by calling 584-7097. 
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